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We can’t believe we are already in the middle of Term 1! 

 

This term the children have been engaged in many different themes and activities whilst 

at the program. Some of the themes we have done so far this year include, Get to know 

me, Valentines, healthy eating and kids pick. The children have been very engaged and 

enthusiastic.  

 

Some of our most popular activities for this term include playing soccer, making chocolate 

truffles and strawberry milkshakes, group games, guess the food challenge, science 

experiments and learning about healthy eating.    

 

The number of children has also been increasing, both in the mornings and afternoons. 

We have really enjoyed meeting the new children and families that have been attending 

and how well they have adapted into the program.  

 

 

 

 

  

Important 

Updates- 

 

An email was sent 

out to all OSHC 

families to complete 

the re-enrol function. 

Please ensure you 

complete this as it is 

an update to our 

system. If you have 

any questions please 

contact us. 


